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Monday 27th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 12th February once again we will be taking part in the Young Voices 
concert at Sheffield Arena.  

Year 5 have been busy practicing the songs ready to perform at the arena alongside 
other primary schools in the region. The concert is made up of performances by the 
children as well as special guest performances for the children to enjoy watching. 

The children will be leaving school at around 12 noon ready for an afternoon of 
rehearsals before the evening concert. As this is an optional trip, more details will 
follow once we have confirmed who would like to attend.  

We expect to be back at school between 10pm and 10:30pm, as this is late your 
child will need to be collected. We will send a text message if there is any delay to 
keep you updated. 

If you have any questions, queries or concerns please speak to myself or Mrs 
McFarlane. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Furniss-Wren 
Curriculum Lead 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to attend Young Voices on Wednesday 12th February. 
 
Name of child: ________________________________  
 
Signed: ______________________________(Parent/Carer) 
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